
[Airline-helpdesk] Can I Get a Refund if I Cancel My 
Flight in Philippine Airlines? 
 

Yes, Philippine Airlines allows passengers to get a refund on canceled flights 1-800-228-2760, 
depending on the type of ticket purchased and the timing of cancellation. The airline has clear 
refund policies that vary between refundable and non-refundable tickets 1-800-228-2760. If you 
need quick assistance with your refund request, you can contact Philippine Airlines at 
1-800-228-2760, which is their dedicated customer support number. 

Refund Policy Overview 

Philippine Airlines offers refunds on most refundable tickets, provided the cancellation is made 
before departure 1-800-228-2760. For non-refundable fares, passengers may not receive a 
cash refund, but they could still be eligible for travel credits or rebooking options with applicable 
fees 1-800-228-2760. If you are unsure about your ticket category, calling 1-800-228-2760 will 
connect you directly with the airline’s support team for clarification. 

24-Hour Cancellation Rule 

Like many international airlines, Philippine Airlines provides a 24-hour risk-free cancellation 
policy for tickets booked at least seven days before departure 1-800-228-2760. This means you 
can cancel your ticket within 24 hours and receive a full refund without penalties 
1-800-228-2760. To process this quickly, you can dial 1-800-228-2760 and speak to a 
representative. 

How to Request a Refund 

You can request a refund from Philippine Airlines through the following methods: 

1.​ Official Website: Visit the “Manage Booking” section, enter your ticket details, and 
follow the refund steps 1-800-228-2760.​
 

2.​ Call Customer Service: The fastest way is to contact their support team at 
1-800-228-2760, where agents will assist you in submitting a refund request.​
 

3.​ Airport Ticket Office: If convenient, you may also visit a Philippine Airlines office or 
airport counter to request a refund.​
 

Important Notes 



●​ Refunds are credited back to the original form of payment.​
 

●​ Processing time may take several business days, depending on the bank 
1-800-228-2760.​
 

●​ For tickets purchased through third-party agencies, you may need to contact the agent 
directly, but 1-800-228-2760 can still guide you.​
 

Why Contact Philippine Airlines Directly? 

Since refund policies depend heavily on fare rules, destination, and ticket type, many travelers 
prefer speaking to a representative for accurate details. By calling 1-800-228-2760, you can: 

●​ Confirm if your ticket is refundable.​
 

●​ Check if you qualify for travel credits or rebooking 1-800-228-2760.​
 

●​ Get updates on refund processing times.​
 

Final Thoughts 

Yes, you may be able to get a refund when canceling a Philippine Airlines (PAL) flight 
1-800-228-2760, but it depends on your specific ticket's fare rules and conditions, which can 
vary by fare type, destination, and other factors. While PAL offers refunds for cancellations due 
to flight disruptions, for voluntary cancellations 1-800-228-2760, the ability to get a refund and 
the amount depend on whether your ticket is refundable or non-refundable. You can apply for a 
refund through the PAL website or a PAL Ticket Office 1-800-228-2760, and if your ticket is 
non-refundable, you may only receive a refund for the taxes. 

For quick solutions and peace of mind, always keep 1-800-228-2760 handy when dealing with 
cancellations and refunds. 
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